DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS
Ricardo X, Cervantes, Direcior

CITY OF SAINT P AUL 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Christopher B, Colenian, Mayor Saint Paul, Minmesota 55101-1806

August 14, 2014

NOTICE OF LICENSE PENALTY FINE

Muhammad Shehim
Little Grocery

1724 University Ave W
St Paul MN 55104

Dear Mr. Shehim;:

Telephone: 651-266-8989
Facsintile: 651-266-9124
Web: ymmw.sipaul govidsi

Enclosed is a copy of City Council Resolution Number 14-218 which imposes a matrix penalty
fine against the Cigarette/Tobacco license issued to you by the City of Saint Paul at 1724

University Avenue West:

Seizure of contraband tobacco products by the Minnesota Department of Revenue on
February 24, 2014 and for the sale of tobacco products to an underage person on July 9,

2014,

The fines were approved and ordered by the Saint Paul City Council in final written form at the

Council's public hearing meeting on August 6, 2014,

The effect of this notice is a fine in the amount of $700.00 for seizure of contraband tobacco
products and a fine in the amount of $200.00 for the sale of tobacco to an underage person
($900.00) is due no later than the close of business (4:30 p.m.) on Friday, September 5. 2014.

Please contact me at 651 266-9108 if you have questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

Dan I\‘I’i_zio%ty Director
Department of Safety and Inspections

Enclosure

¢.  Western District Commander-SPPD
Julie Kraus, Legal Assistant-CAQ
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director-DSI
Kris Schweinler, Senior License Inspector-DSI

AA-ADA-EEO Employer




